
OFFICIAL
TOWNSHIP OF COLLIER

The Collier Township Board of
Commissioners  has
scheduled  a  public  hearing
and  a  public  meeting  for
Monday  July  8,  2024.  The
hearing will begin at 4:00 p.m.
and  the  meeting  may
immediately  follow  at  the
Collier  Township  Municipal
Building,  2418  Hilltop  Road,
Presto, PA 15142. The hearing
is concerning the conditional
use  application  of  Wolfgate
Development  Co  and  the
Estate of Robert C. Drew. The
applicant  proposes  to
construct a Digital Billboard on
property  located  at  Jones
Drive & Rt. 79, Bridgeville, PA
15017,  otherwise  known  as
Parce ID 197-M-8. Any and all
interested parties wishing to
be heard should appear at the
hearing at the above specified
time, location and date.

Valerie Salla
Collier Township Secretary


